
Homework 08/05/25 
 

Class Novel 
On Monday 12th May, author Claire Fayers will be visiting school to talk about her magical book Welsh Giants, Ghosts 

and Goblins. The event is organised by local independent bookshop Griffin Books and copies of the book will be 
available to buy at a special discounted price of £8 (RRP £10.99). We will be reading this book as our class 

novel this term.  
 

If you would like your child to have a signed book, there are two options:  
1. You can pre-pay using the payment link by 3pm Friday 9 May  

2. You can send your child into school with money on the day of the event (the shop can accept both cash and card 
payments) 
 

Swimming 
Just a quick reminder that we will be swimming every morning for 2 weeks WC 09.06.25. Details, including the cost 

of the coach etc, have been sent via ParentPay. We need a parent volunteer every day so if you are available then 
please let Mrs Willows know. 

 
P.E.  

There is no set day for P.E., but I would be grateful if children could bring in their P.E. kit ready on a Monday. This 
will ensure that they have it ready should they have a lesson with Mr. Nurton. The weather conditions are particularly 

warm at the moment, so please ensure that they bring in a drink, hat and sunscreen. 
 
Spelling  

Children are encouraged to try to learn all the spellings, both in school and at home, and will be tested on Monday 
morning of this coming week. Please ensure they spend time learning their spellings using the Look, 

Cover, Write, Check method. If you have any questions or concerns, please do ask.  I have sent home a paper 
copy of a practice sheet to help them learn! 

Spellings  (Words ending in –ent/-ence) 
Innocence  

Decent  
Frequent  

Emergent  
Confidence  
Competence  

Transparent  
Eloquence  

Violent  
Intelligence 

 
Children can access additional spelling practice via Spell Blast on their Hwb accounts and I have sent home a 

practice spelling sheet. 
Maths  
This week we have been looking at ratio. Please ensure children do the lesson before tackling the 

homework as it will help immensely! The homework has been set on Mymaths and letters have been glued into 
homework books with the children’s login details. Head to: https://www.mymaths.co.uk/  

 
Reading 

Please try to encourage your child to read at home as regularly as possible. We have a well-stocked library available 
in class and children are welcome to take books home with them.  

   
Many thanks!  

Mr Dudley  

 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/booking/select/qzgmmpraermo
https://www.mymaths.co.uk/

